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JORN D SIEBER

(412) 383-5266

Senior Vice Presigem and Fax (412) 643-8068

Chie! Nuciear Othce-
Nucisar Power Division

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Derk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 and No. 2
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Disposition of Error Notices Received From
Boeing Computer Services

Reference: Letter from Leif J. Norrholm, Chief, Vendor
Inspection Branch to Dugquesne Light Company
dated Decewmber 16, 1993

Duguesne Light Compar., DLC) has reviewed the error notices from
Boeing Computer Services wnhich were enumerated in the referenced

letter. DLC has determined that all of the subject notices were
previously dispositioned in accordance with a station procedure to
address computer coae error notices. This procedure has been in

place since 1986 when we first began using computer codes from Boeing
Computer Services.

The types of errors reported fall into four major categories:
informational notices, errors reported on code modules not used,
errors reported on commands not wused, anrd errors with potential
conseguences. The errors reported in each of these areas have no
significance relative to safety since they have not affected the
results of any analysis which used the codes GTSTRUDL, NUPIPE II, and
ANSYS from Boeing Computer Services.

Should you have any gquestions regarding this response, please
contact outin Maracek at (412) 393-5232.

Sincerely,

i e

J. D. Sieber

o Mr. L. W, Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. T. 7. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. G. E. Edison, Project Manager
Mr. Leif J. Norrholm, Chief, Vendor Inspection Branqﬁ
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